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Howard County Government, Calvin Ball County Executive   www.howardcountymd.gov 

May 10, 2023 
 
 

Chetan Mehta 
5192 Talbots Landing  
Ellicott City, MD 21043 
 

 
                                    RE: WP-23-079, Mehta Property (7170 Montgomery Road) 

 
Dear Mr. Mehta: 
 

This letter is to inform you that your request for alternative compliance to the Howard County Subdivision and Land 
Development Regulations for the subject project was reviewed. 
 
 On May 4, 2023, and pursuant to Section 16.116(d), the Director of the Department of Planning and Zoning, Director of the 
Department of Public Works and Administrator of the Office of Community Sustainability considered and approved your request for 
alternative compliance with respect to Section 16.116(b)(1) of the Subdivision and Land Development Regulations to disturb up to 
4,963 SF of steep slopes. Please see the attached Final Decision Action Report for more information. 
 
Approval of this Alternative Compliance is subject to the following conditions: 

1. Disturbance is to be limited to what is shown on Exhibit B and 2,409 SF.  

2. All comments provided with ECP-23-019 must be addressed.  

3. Submission and approval of a site development plan with the improvements shown on Exhibit B is required prior to the 
issuance of a grading permit.  

4. All grading activity must avoid the area along the western boundary adjacent to the grave sites on the adjoining properties 
unless ground-penetrating radar is conducted. The LOD as shown on Exhibit B will not require ground-penetrating radar. 

 
Indicate this alternative compliance petition file number, request, section of the regulations, action, conditions of approval, 

and date on all related plats, and site development plans, and building permits.  This alternative compliance approval will remain valid 
for one year from the date of this letter or as long as a subdivision or site development plan is being actively processed in accordance 
with the processing provisions of the Regulations. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Jill Manion at (410) 313-2350 or email at jmanion@howardcountymd.gov.    
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Anthony Cataldo, AICP, Chief 

Division of Land Development 
AC/jam 
cc: Research 
 DLD - Julia Sauer 
 Real Estate Services 
 Paul Cavanaugh, Fisher, Collins and Carter 

mailto:jmanion@howardcountymd.gov
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